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Newsletter 
 
This newsletter is the last one for this season and 
there will be no meetings during the summer. 
Our Fall Season of meetings will begin on 
September 28, 2004. The meetings will continue 
to be held on the fourth Tuesday of each month 
except for December. During the summer, 
members with specific research questions may 
contact Myron Momryk, Mike Dowhan, or Bud 
Budzinski and we will attempt to answer 
inquiries. 
 
Annual Report 
 
During the summer, material on Ukrainian 
genealogical research will be compiled and 
published in an Annual Report. A copy of this 
report will be distributed to members at the 
September meeting. Members with any material 
which they would like to submit for this Annual 
Report are encouraged to contact Myron 
Momryk, Mike Dowhan, or Bud Budzinski. 
Material of interest would be articles on family 
history (success stories), web sites, and other 
sources with information on Ukrainian 
genealogy, book reviews on publications, 
research tips, suggestions and related 
information.   
 
 

Visit to Ukrainian Archives in Lviv, Ukraine 
 
Chris and Elaine MacPhail are visiting Lviv 
from 25 to 29 May and they plan to also visit the 
Ukrainian State Historical Archives. Chris and 
Elaine have agreed to make a presentation on 
their research trip to our Group in the Fall. 
   
April, 2004 Speaker 
 
Volodymyr Katrushenko gave a detailed 
presentation on the Ukrainian origin of names on 
April 27. He has submitted a copy of his 
presentation which will be published in our 
annual report. Some members have asked if 
Volodymyr could return at a future meeting to 
answer specific questions dealing with 
Ukrainian names. Volodymyr has agreed to 
answer specific questions regarding names from 
members and he can be contacted at 
dusko@sympatico.ca  
 
Ukrainian Radio Programme 
 
Saturdays, repeats on Sundays, 8:00 - 9:00 AM. 
Ottawa's Ukrainian radio programme, CHIN, 
97.9 FM. Produced and hosted by Irena Bell. 
Contact: 244-0979 (leave message for Ukrainian 
program at ext. 413)   
 
 
 



 

Ottawa School of Ukrainian Dance 
 
May 30, Sunday, 4:00 PM. Ottawa School of 
Ukrainian Dance presents "Vidrodzhennya" 
(Rebirth) - the School's 25th anniversary 
performance.  Also featuring Ottawa's own 
Svitanok Ukrainian Dance Ensemble – Tickets 
$15/$12/$10, children four and under free when 
accompanied by an adult. Reserved seating.  
Alumni Theatre, Carleton University. For more 
info: Kateryna Shepertycka 692-5243 or Laura 
Sianchuk 825-2948. 
 
 
Ukrainian Shumka Dancers 
 
June 12, Saturday, 7:30 PM. Performance by the 
Ukrainian Shumka Dancers of the world 
premiere of Pathways to Hopak, in the National 
Arts Centre (Theatre). Part of special closing-
night performances of the Canada Dance 
Festival.  Tickets $40, $35 and $30 at the NAC 
Box Office, or Ticketmaster. 
www.canadadance.ca  
 
Displaced Persons Camps 
 
For researchers interested in studying the history 
of the third wave of Ukrainian immigration to 
Canada (1946-1953), the following website is 
dedicated to Displaced Persons Camps in 
western Europe: 
http://www.dpcamps.org/dpcamps/ 
 
Post 1901 Census 
 
There has been no new developments regarding 
legal action taken by some genealogists to force 
the release of the 1911 National Census of 
Canada. A hearing is scheduled in the Federal 
Court in Calgary for June 8, 2004. There can be 
no further action until the hearing has taken 
place. For further information, please check the 
Post 1901 Census Project Web Site at 
http://globalgenealogy.com/Census 
 
 
 
 
 

Natalka Cmoc 
 
The speaker for our meeting in May, is Natalka 
Cmoc. She has conducted research in various 
archeological sites in Ukraine as part of her 
graduate work at the University of Alberta.  
 
 
 
Is this what we’re really like ?? 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 


